
Dear 9/11 Families, 

Please see the links below to find a copy of the unauthenticated transcripts of 
the arraignment, and videos of the press conferences held by the defense, the 
prosecution, and one of the VFMs who attended the hearings in GTMO. 

http://www.mc.mil/CASES/MilitaryCommissions.aspx. To view the transcripts, 
click on "charges pending/active" then "Khalid Sheik Mohammed et al(2)", then 
under category, select "transcripts". 

http://www.mc.mil/NEWSMEDIARESOURCES/PressBriefings.aspx. 

We hope the families who attended in Guantanamo Bay and at the CCTV sites 
were satisfied with the level of access they were provided to view the 
proceedings. 

The military judge set the next hearing in Guantanamo Bay for June 12-15, 
2012. 

Sincerely, 

Karen V. Loftus 
Director, Victim Witness and VFM CCTV 
Programs Office of the Chief Prosecutor 
Office of Military Commissions 


